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COMING EVENTS
Every Thursday night 6:30 pm - 9:00 pm is 
Fibre Night

Oct. 3 - 4pm - 8:30pm - Apple Extravaganza

Oct. 5 - 10am - 2:00pm - Apple Extravaganza

Oct. 8 - 7pm - All Candidates Meeting

Oct. 22 - Seniors Luncheon - Const. Beth 

Ethier of  the O.P.P. will speak on the topic "Drive 

Wise" along with exercises and wellness clinic.

October 28 – Children's Halloween Party

Nov. 4 - Basket Auction

Nov. 26 - Seniors Luncheon – Exercises and 

wellness clinic along with Christmas music. 

BASKET AUCTION
Just a reminder that our basket auction is less 
than a month away, so if  you can help out by 
donating a basket please give Muriel a call at 
735-0224.  Also we will need snack food for 
that night so maybe you could donate 
something for that.

We already have baskets for knitting, Barbie, 
laundry, jams & pickles, foot care, baby, 
barbeque, pet, gardening, frames, travel 
package and more.  If  you can help out by 
donating we need the items by Oct. 20 so 
that we know what we still have to purchase 
and so we can put them together.

APPLE EXTRAVAGANZA
Remember to come out to our Apple 
Extravaganza on Oct. 3 from 4pm-8:30m 
and on Oct. 5 from 10am-2:00pm.  We have 
everything frozen to sell.  We will also take 
pre-orders, so don't be disappointed place 
your order.  Muriel  613 735-0224.

NEXT MEETING 
The next regular meeting of  the Rankin 
Culture & Recreation Centre will be held 
Wednesday,  November 5 at 7:00 pm at 
the Rankin Centre.  Everyone is welcome.

SYMPATHIES
We extend our deepest sympathy to Muriel 
& Ralph Verch, Earl & Cathy Doering, Alice 
& Oral Melcher,  John & Connie Doering, 
Peter Sauk and their families on the loss of  a 
dear mother, mother-in-law, grandmother, 
and great-grandmother, Esther Doering on 
September 22, 2014.  God be with you all.

We also extend sympathy to Barry & Cheri 
Laverdure, and the Laverdure family on the 
passing of  Barry's father, Kenneth Laverdure 
on September 26, 2014.  May God be with 
you.
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RANKIN'S BIG DEER CONTEST 2014  
Registration and weigh-ins will once again 
be at Van's Pet Food.  Registration begins on 
Wed. Oct. 1st and ends on Sat. Nov. 1st by 
5:00 pm. TIMES TO REGISTER ARE: 
Tues. to Sat. - 9 am. till 6 pm.  VAN'S IS 
CLOSED SUNDAYS & MONDAYS. Cost 
is $5 per individual hunter and $30 per hunt 
camp. PLEASE REGISTER EARLY!  For 
more info call Sandra at 613-732-3241 If 
you leave a message please leave your 
NAME & NUMBER. 

SOMETHING NEW THIS YEAR!
NEW THIS YEAR!!! HUNTING AND 
WILDLIFE TRIVIA NIGHT
Saturday Nov. 22 at  7p.m.
Rankin Culture & Recreation Centre 
Team of  6 - $30.00 
Pre-register with Sandra Johnstone at 613-
732-3241, give team name and contact 
person name and phone number. Must 
register before Nov.16.  Register early 
because space is limited. If  you have to 
cancel please call to let us know.

Supports RANKIN CENTRE Sports

BOOTH WORKERS
Do you have a few hours to volunteer once 
per month during the winter? We are 
looking for booth workers during public 
skating times. If  you can help by taking a 
day or if  you could be a spare for the current 
workers, please call Kellie at (613) 732-9739 
to be added to the list. 

VICTORIAN TEA
We are looking for people willing to host a 
table for the Victorian Tea on November 
25th. Hosts are responsible for decorating 
and setting a table, selling eight tickets to 
their table, and serving their guests for the 
evening. There will be host incentives! To 
fnd out more, call Kellie at (613) 732-9739.

EUCHRE!!
Back by popular demand....Euchre! Monday 
nights starting at 7pm sharp. Beginning 
October 20th. All games will be run 
progressively. The cost to play is $3 per 
player. What a great evening of 
entertainment! Grab a friend and come out 
for the fun! For more information, contact 
Debbie at (613) 732-3757. 
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BAKE SALE
Thank you to everyone who donated baked 
goods, preserves, pickling, and produce for 
our bake sale. Your help is much 
appreciated! Congratulations to Dawnalda 
Siegel who was the winner of  our prize 
draw. She won a Giant Tiger gift card and 
some candy. 

THE RINK PROJECT
We are currently recruiting members to help 
plan for a new rink area. If  you would like to 
help, please let us know! Call Kellie at (613) 
732-9739. 

SANTA'S WORKSHOP
Watch out for more information about our 
Santa's Workshop Day on December 6th 

2014. It will run from 10am until 4pm. 
**Parents this will be an excellent 
opportunity to get some Christmas shopping 
done while your child is occupied for the 
day**. If  you would like to help, please let us 
know! Students welcome. Call Kellie at (613) 
732-9739. 

RANKIN SCRAP-A-THON
Save November 1st for an amazing 
scrapbooking event! Doors open at 8am and 
we will craft until midnight. The cost to rent 
a table is $50 which includes snacks, non-
alcoholic drinks, and meals. There will be 
hourly draws, special activities, and 
merchandise available to buy. You don't 
want to miss this! Spots are limited. To 
reserve your table, call Kellie at (613) 732-
9739.

CHILDREN'S HALLOWEEN PARTY
Tuesday, October 28. 6:30pm – 8:00pm
Cost: $5.00 per child
Ages: 4-12
Please wear your costume for the judging
Games and treats are provided
Pre-register by calling Shelley Dole at 613-
735-1738.
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